
 

ENE 99s - we need your help! 
Hi 99s members, 
 
The Board of Directors is planning on updating the 99s 
website, www.ninety-nines.org and have designed a survey to solicit 
members opinions on the current website and what members would like to 
see in an updated website. 
 
The survey questionnaire takes approximately 7 minutes to complete and 
all responses are anonymous. 
 
Your opinions and the survey results will help the board with direction 
updating the design of the website. 
  

Click here to start the survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/The_Ninety-Nines 

The final date to complete the survey is March 1, 2021. 
 
 

Thank you for your participation! 
 
 
Robin Hadfield 
Director, International Board of Directors 
The Ninety-Nines Inc 
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Does anyone know how to contact Katharine Barr? She apparently has left 

Hathorne Hill, the last address we have (and the address still listed in the 

99s Directory). 

 

A piece of mail sent to her on January 2 floated around in the postal system, 

accumulating "Unable to forward" stickers, until it came back to me this 

week. 

 

If anyone has a current address, please let me know. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Jann Clark 

Editor, Flylines 

 

  

 

 

Who Sent This? 

Whoops! Olga Mitchell mistakenly threw away 

the envelope this card came in, and she doesn't 

recognize the handwriting. 

 

Could whoever sent this card please contact 

Olga at olgam6611@gmail.com, so that she can 

contact you to express her thanks? Olga would 

very much like to know who this is! 
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